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31st January 2024  

  

Trip to see Splendid Productions at the Princess Royal Centre for Performing Arts on 23rd 

February GCSE and A-level students  

  

Dear Parents and Guardians,  

  

As you will recall, the trip for GCSE and A-level students to the PRCPA was originally scheduled for 3rd 

November 2023 and had to be postponed due to adverse weather as the visiting company could not travel 

to the island.  This trip has been rescheduled for 23rd February - with the same timings and schedule as 

before: a performance, followed by workshop.  To confirm, payment (£17.20) for your daughter/son to 

attend has already been received for the original trip, with thanks.    

  

Please note that your daughters/sons should meet straight at the PRCPA (not at college) at 08:30 (I will 

be there from 08:15) for registration and will be back at school for 13:25 in time for afternoon 

school.  Buses are provided for students to get back to The Ladies’ College but should your daughter/son 

be arriving and leaving by their own transport, and this is a new arrangement (ie it will not have been 

noted on the original consent form) please do email me to advise of this. 
 

Given that the timings of the day will be quite tight, I strongly advise your child to bring a packed lunch 

with them that day and eat in the breaks provided.  

  

Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me and thank you for your continued 

support or your daughter/son’s work in the Drama department.  

  

Yours sincerely,   

   

  Maggie King 

Maggie King                 

Head of Drama   
  

   

  

  

  

 


